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MELBOURNE (Standard & Poor's) Oct. 29, 2015--China's slowdown has partly
spiked risks of lower commodity prices, currency volatility, and reduced
business confidence. That's according to Standard & Poor's Ratings Services in
a report published today, "Inside Credit: China, Commodity, Confidence, And
Currency Crunch Will Rattle Asia-Pacific Countries To Different Degrees".

"We believe nonsovereign issuers in Asia-Pacific will be hit to varying
degrees if these risks were to further eventuate," said Standard & Poor's
credit analyst Terry Chan. "The relative degree of the impact can be
categorized based on four groups of countries where these issuers are
located."

Apart from those in China, nonsovereign issuers in Hong Kong, Korea, and
Taiwan are likely to feel the greatest impact of China's slowdown, commodity
price falls, currency volatility, and dampened business confidence, in our
view. Meanwhile, issuers in Japan and in commodity-exporting countries
Australia, Indonesia, and New Zealand, could see a medium impact. Issuers in
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Malaysia, Singapore, Thailand, and Vietnam are likely to feel less impact than
the previous two groups, while those facing the least impact would be issuers
in India and the Philippines.

The article is available to subscribers of RatingsDirect at
www.globalcreditportal.com and at www.spcapitaliq.com. Ratings information can
also be found on Standard & Poor's public Web site at
www.standardandpoors.com; under Ratings in the left navigation bar, select
Find a Rating. Members of the media may request a copy of this report by
contacting Richard Noonan at (61) 3-9631-2152 or
richard.noonan@standardandpoors.com.

Standard & Poor's (Australia) Pty. Ltd. holds Australian financial services
licence number 337565 under the Corporations Act 2001. Standard & Poor's
credit ratings and related research are not intended for and must not be
distributed to any person in Australia other than a wholesale client (as
defined in Chapter 7 of the Corporations Act).
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